
 

Stanford in the Vale CE Primary 

INTENDED USE OF PUPIL PREMIUM 

Report to Parents & Guardians for 2020/21 
 
The Pupil Premium is an element of school funding aimed at narrowing the gap in attainment between certain 
disadvantaged groups of pupils and those who are more fortunate. In 2020-21 funding is calculated on the basis of 
£1345 for each pupil who has been eligible for free school meals in the past six years, and for looked after children 
in care for more than six months. There is a related Service premium of £310 for children of families in the armed 
services. 

 
The funding is provided to schools, which decide how best to spend this according to local needs. 

 
This year our school budget included a total Pupil and Service Premium of £26,609 (3.15% of our overall revenue 
budget), and below is a summary of the way we will use this funding to support our pupils’ learning. 
 
For a more detailed report please see the Governor's report for impact of PP Spending. 

 
 

Actions to be taken 
Target pupil group 

 

Impact on learning outcomes 
 

Evidence: 
pupil attainment & progress 

Use of partnership HSCLW to help 

develop emotional needs. 

Free School Meals (FSM) children 

 

 

  

Emotional Literacy Support Assistant 

(ELSA) ongoing network meetings 

Pupil Premium (PP) Children. 

 

  

Trips, Swimming and Residentials 

PP Children 

 

 

  

Small group intervention work on writing, 

comprehension, maths, phonics and daily 

reading. 

FSM children 

 

 

  

Allowing access to the wider curriculum 

and outside interests 

PP children 

  

Use of Breakfast Club or After School 

Club 

PP children 

  

Improve attendance of children so that 

they are in school accessing the 

curriculum 

PP children 

 

  

 


